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Caring Matters

 
At the beginning of the year no one could have envisaged
what was in store for us all, and even throughout the
summer we hoped to be back to some kind of normality by
now. 

I hope that you have still found our newsletter to be useful
and have been able to take advantage of our Information
Service and our social media throughout the pandemic to
keep on top of the ever-changing situation and the related
guidance.  

To help us make sure that we are focusing our work on
what is important to carers we would be so grateful if you
could complete the short survey that we have put together.
You can complete the survey online or ask for a paper copy
if you would prefer.  Feedback from the survey will help us
to shape our future services. 
 
Our groups and workshops are still running remotely, but we
are ever hopeful that we can get back out into the
community in 2021 and we are looking forward to planning
some exciting activities as soon as it’s safe to do so.

Welcome to our final Caring Matters
for the year, and what a year 2020 has

been!

December 20/January 21 - The newsletter of Carers Northumberland 

In this issue you'll
find

Details of new training
packages available from
the Carers into Work
Project
An exciting NEW service
we are able to provide to
our carers
Dates for all our events
and workshops.
Information about the
Warm Home Grants
Access to our digital
version of our Carers
Annual Survey

As this is the final newsletter for 2020, I would like to wish everyone a
safe and peaceful Christmas and New Year on behalf of the Carers Northumberland

staff, trustees and volunteers.
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Can you name all of Santa's 9 Reindeer? 
Do you know Slades 1973 Christmas hit? 

Would you like to join Tony and the team for a very different kind of carers group on Tuesday 15th
December?

After the success of our last carers quiz Tony has dusted off his quiz masters jacket and hosting his
Great Christmas Quiz. 

No pressure or prizes just some fun and laughs to see in the festive season.

We would love you to join us!

Our quiz will be held remotely via Zoom, for further details and to join contact our information team.
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Tony's Great Christmas Quiz



Does the person you care for receive a qualifying
disability benefit?
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Do you earn £128 a
week or less – after
deductions?

Are you aged 16 or over?

You're not in full time
education

Do you spend at least 35
hours a week caring for a
sick or disabled person?

Carer’s Allowance is paid at a standard rate of £67.25 to the person providing the care.

CARERS ALLOWANCE

Could you be eligible to make a claim?

To find out more about Carers Allowance you can
visit https://www.carersuk.org/images/Factsheets/2020-21_factsheets/Carers_Allowance_2020-21_April.pdf

Or call Carers Northumberland on 01670 320025
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Carers Northumberland's spotlight on...Carers Northumberland's spotlight on...Carers Northumberland's spotlight on...

https://www.carersuk.org/images/Factsheets/2020-21_factsheets/Carers_Allowance_2020-21_April.pdf


Caring for yourself this
Christmas
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Keep Connected

Nobody really knows whether we will be able to
meet up with other households this Christmas
so it feels even more important now than it
ever did to let them know you are thinking of
them by sending a card.
If you have the time, get creative and make
one. Crafting is proven to improve mental
health.
Alternatively if you would like to save some
pennies and the planet why not send an E-
Card. Many sites offer FREE Ecards, below
are just a handful of them.
https://www.ecards.co.uk/category/51/Christma
s_ecards.html
https://www.123greetings.com/tags/united_king
dom.html

This festive season will be unlike any other for so many of us, with restrictions in place on
where you can go and who you can see, this Christmas will be far from conventional.

Christmas cause quite a bit of stress and during these uncertain times these feelings can be
multiplied. With that in mind we have put together our guide to caring for yourself this

Christmas.

Avoid The Rush
It can be quite easy to get sucked into the urge
to rush to the shops to stock up on gifts and
food. We all know the risks of meeting in
crowds and the anxiety this can cause carers
who are caring for somebody who is
vulnerable. Why not book an online delivery?
Many shops have increased their delivery slots
during the pandemic and also in the run up to
Christmas. Don't put yourself and your loved
ones at risk if you dont have too.

Manage Your Money
After the year we have all had it can be tempting
to go overboard on gift buying as a reward for
the struggles we have all had to overcome. But
this could leave you feeling the pinch in the New
Year. This pandemic has impacted on so many
financially and the thought of spending extra
over the Christmas can fill you with un-needed
stress. If this is you, have the discussion with
loved ones about gifting small token gifts this
year to reduce costs. You never know they may
have been feeling the same but didn't know how
to approach the conversation.
You could even look at offering something hand-
made or you could give out IOU for gifts or
experiences in the New Year when hopefully the
futures a little brighter.
https://www.countryliving.com/diy-
crafts/tips/g645/crafty-christmas-presents-ideas/

Be Kind To Yourself
Remind yourself that this Christmas will not be
like the any before it. If it is not going how you
planned or envisaged do not take it personally,
you have tried your best. We will all remember
this Christmas and hopefully share fond
memories of how we all got through Christmas
2020 healthy.

https://www.ecards.co.uk/category/51/Christmas_ecards.html
https://www.123greetings.com/tags/united_kingdom.html
https://www.countryliving.com/diy-crafts/tips/g645/crafty-christmas-presents-ideas/
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Short days, long nights…..so how do we keep ourselves fit and well?

We have some ideas to offer you and we’re sure you will have some of
your own to share. We all need a bit of cheer so join our zoom session on:

Wednesday December 9th
1 - 2pm

Sherry, mince pies and elf hat optional!

Contact us on 01670 320025 to get the Zoom link

BEAT THE BLUESBEAT THE BLUESBEAT THE BLUES
Where do we go from here? How can we go forward?

It can be hard to stay positive in the gloomiest time of the
year. Cold, perhaps wet, and where have the smiles gone?

We hope to make that a bit easier by exploring ideas of
what might help us get through together. Let’s share our
thoughts, ideas and beat those blues with our smiles! 

      Thursday January 21st 2021       
11am – 12noon

Call or email for the Zoom link 

WINTER WELLNESS

SESSION

Caring Matters - December/January 
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At the start of the pandemic Carers
Northumberland  sent all our registered carers a
Carers Card so they could identify themselves
as a carer for a sick or vulnerable person. So
many of you have found this card very useful.

Recently NHS England have developed a letter
to support unpaid carers, including young carers
who may need to provide care to people in their
own home, or across multiple homes.  Its
purpose is to provide an explanation of why
someone may need to be out more frequently or
visit different homes should more stringent
lockdown restrictions be re- introduced.

If you would like a copy of this letter to us Carers
Northumberland can provide you with one.
Please contact our information team to request
yours.

Successful trials of Covid-19 vaccines by Moderna and a partnership between Pfizer and
BioNtech have been announced. The Oxford coronavirus vaccine has shown an "encouraging"
immune response in adults in their 60s and 70s. Others vaccines are in development, while a
third major trial - from Belgian company Janssen - is under way in the UK.
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CORONAVIRUS UPDATE

New guidance has been released to support safe care home visits during lockdown, Care
homes are to be encouraged and supported to provide safe visiting opportunities.

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/new-guidance-to-support-safe-care-home-visits-
during-lockdown

If you would like further details or you would like copies of this guidance please contact our info team

Let yourself be seenLet yourself be seen
#i
ca
re

The Carents Room is building an active
support network that shares their valuable
information and relevant experiences to help
you with your own carenting needs. They are
able to provide you with the information and
connections you need to ensure your parents
get the best possible care.

Are you caring for elderly parents?

For more information please visit their website
https://thecarentsroom.com/

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/health-51665497

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/new-guidance-to-support-safe-care-home-visits-during-lockdown
https://thecarentsroom.com/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/health-51665497
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December

JANUARY

Carers Northumberland will be closing for the Christmas period from Thursday 24th
December and re-opening on Monday 4th January.

During this period please contact your doctor for medical advice and Social Services on 01670 536400 for
care advice.  

Out of hours, Social Services can still be contacted on 01670 536400 and you can contact the NHS on 111
for medical advice however, please call 999 in the case of an emergency
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Just for Fun
What did the other reindeer not let Rudolph do because of his shiny red nose?
The movie Miracle on 34th Street is based on a real-life department store. What
is it?
What are the two other most popular names for Santa Claus?
In the movie It’s A Wonderful Life, what happened every time a bell rang?
Which Hollywood actor played six different roles in The Polar Express?
In Charles Dickens’ A Christmas Carol, what was the first name of Scrooge?
Which country did eggnog come from?
Which Christmas song contains the lyric “Everyone dancing merrily in the new
old-fashioned way?”
Which country started the tradition of putting up a Christmas tree?
What was the highest-grossing Christmas movie of all time?

1.
2.

3.
4.
5.
6.
7.
8.

9.
10.

How's your Christmas knowledge? Test yourself with our festive quiz. All the answers will
be printed in our next issue.
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